
NOTICE

After having enjoyed the hospitality of the 
Church of the Messiah for almost a decade and 
a half, an opportunity has presented itself to 
the People’s Forum to secure an auditorium 
with a larger seating capacity, something which 
the Forum has frequently required.

This opportunity has been presented through 
the courtesy of the Trustees of the American 
Presbyterian Church who have very kindly 
made available to the Forum on Sunday even­
ings their edifice at the corner of Dorchester 
and Drummond Streets.

In accepting this generous offer, the Forum 
wishes at the same time to record its apprecia­
tion of the hospitality extended to it for so 
many years by the Church of the Messiah.

^ Meetings at the American Presbyterian 
Church building will take place at eight p.m. 
on Sunday evenings as announced.

■


